
NJM Again Ranks as Top Performer in DOBI Auto Insurance Report 
 

NJM once again achieved the lowest valid complaint ratio among major insurers (those insuring more than 

100,000 vehicles) in the recently published 2017 New Jersey Department of Banking and Insurance 

(DOBI) Auto Insurance Consumer Information Report.  

 

NJM received only one valid complaint while insuring more than 831,000 vehicles for a complaint ratio of 

0.0012. While there were five companies that registered zero valid complaints, these companies combined 

only insured a total of 124,284 vehicles as of December 31, 2017.  

 

Since DOBI first began issuing complaint ratios in 1988, NJM has routinely achieved among the lowest 

levels of valid complaints and has registered zero valid complaints in three of the last eight years. The 

chart below shows NJM’s outstanding performance compared with our competitors.  

 

This ranking is a testament to your dedication to policyholders and focus on providing a great customer 

service experience. Thanks to everyone who worked so hard to achieve these results!  

 

2017 DOBI Report Rankings (Listed by company from worst to best complaint index): 

 

 


